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Notice of Recognition of Extraordinary Loss Due to the Investigation by 

the U.S. Department of Justice Against Subsidiaries Relating to  

the Foreign Corrupt Practices Act 
 

     Olympus Corporation hereby announces that Olympus Latin America, Inc. (“OLA”), an indirect 
U.S. subsidiary of ours, and Olympus Optical do Brasil, Ltda. (“OBL”), a Brazilian subsidiary of 
OLA, have been under investigation by the U.S. Department of Justice (the “DOJ”) relating to the 
Foreign Corrupt Practices Act concerning their medical business, and that we have recognized an 
extraordinary loss in connection with such investigation for the first quarter of the fiscal year ending 
March 2016. 

 

1.  Background of this matter 

 

     In October 2011, Olympus Corporation of the Americas (“OCA”), a U.S. subsidiary of ours and 
the parent company of OLA, self-reported to the DOJ potential issues concerning OLA’s and OBL’s 
medical businesses in 2011 or earlier.  OCA is currently continuing discussions with the DOJ towards 
a resolution, but in view of the progress at the present time, we have recorded an extraordinary loss of 
approximately 2,421 million yen as a provision. 

 

2.  Future outlook 

 

     In connection with this matter, we have recognized an extraordinary loss of approximately 2,421 
million yen for the first quarter of the fiscal year ending March 2016, the results of which we are 
announcing today.  However, there is no change to the consolidated earnings forecast due to this 
matter. 

     We will promptly disclose developments concerning this matter. 

 

End 

 


